

From: [sari\\_richter@hotmail.com](mailto:sari_richter@hotmail.com)  
To: [brandonmoyse@hotmail.com](mailto:brandonmoyse@hotmail.com)  
Subject: RE:  
Date: Wed, 2 Apr 2014 11:15:06 -0400

Well maybe one or both of them will be. You'll see.

**Sari M. Richter**

Fine Art: [www.sarimichellerichter.com](http://www.sarimichellerichter.com)  
Illustration: [www.saririchter.blogspot.com](http://www.saririchter.blogspot.com)

---

From: [brandonmoyse@hotmail.com](mailto:brandonmoyse@hotmail.com)  
To: [sari\\_richter@hotmail.com](mailto:sari_richter@hotmail.com)  
Subject: RE:  
Date: Wed, 2 Apr 2014 11:14:32 -0400

I'll wait if possible but right now I think I like West Face and CPP the best. But neither of those is definitely hiring.

---

From: [sari\\_richter@hotmail.com](mailto:sari_richter@hotmail.com)  
To: [brandonmoyse@hotmail.com](mailto:brandonmoyse@hotmail.com)  
Subject: RE:  
Date: Wed, 2 Apr 2014 11:11:08 -0400

Well I dunno what to tell you, Banjolina Jolie. Will you wait for all the offers to come in or will you just take whichever one you like that comes up?

**Sari M. Richter**

Fine Art: [www.sarimichellerichter.com](http://www.sarimichellerichter.com)  
Illustration: [www.saririchter.blogspot.com](http://www.saririchter.blogspot.com)

---

From: [brandonmoyse@hotmail.com](mailto:brandonmoyse@hotmail.com)  
To: [sari\\_richter@hotmail.com](mailto:sari_richter@hotmail.com)  
Subject:  
Date: Wed, 2 Apr 2014 10:48:40 -0400

I want to hear back on jobs already. I am getting antsy. The Mackenzie people said they were running behind schedule so I might hear later this week or next. CPP I'll have to wait a couple

weeks to follow up. West Face I'll send an email at the end of next week. Marret hopefully they'll get back to me this week or next. Anson is this week.